Yesterday the Federal Trade Commission announced that it has proposed
that pornographic spam email would have to be clearly labeled with the
label "Sexually-Explicit-Content.” This proposal is due to take effect

in mid-June.

Under this proposal, spammers would be required to include the words
"Sexually-Explicit-Content" in the label of each email, enabling
recipients the ability to block these emails. In addition,

pornographers would not be allowed to include sexually explicit pictures
in the body of the message.

Please take just a few moments to send an email with your questions or
comments to adultlabel@ftc.gov , or call Jonathan Kraden at the FTC at
202-326-2614. Please indicate that you support this proposal.

| Lore D Clem, STRONGLY support this proposal!

Thank you,
Lore



